
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary 
20th Jan - Year 3 Telford & Bowing Visit 

23rd Jan - Y5 Chester Zoo 
23rd Jan—National Handwriting Day 

24th Jan - Year 4 Blue Planet Aquarium 
24th Jan - Reception Parent Workshop 

27th Jan - YR Bus and Train Visit 
31st Jan - Y4 Parent Assembly 
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Student of the Week 

Mrs McGee - Reception - William C 

Mrs Brannon– Reception - Loki 

Miss Robinson– Year 1–  Elsie 

Mrs Longmore-Year 1—Eloise  

Mr Davies - Year 2 -  Albert 

Miss Jenkins-Year 2—George 

Miss Roberts-Year 3 – Sukhraj 

Miss Mann’s year 3— Harley 

Miss Hill-Year 4– Elsie M 

Miss Read-Year 4 – Chase V  

Mr Pilling-Year 5 – Frankie Mai  

Mr White-Year 5 - Harley 

Miss Saville-Year 6 - Noel 

Mrs Weston-Year 6–  Ben B 

School Information 

Gates open—8.35 

Lessons start—8.45 

Collection time—3.15 

Also please remember that the school has a no make 

up policy. 

Attendance of the Week 

Key Stage One 

Mr Davies Class 99% 

Key Stage Two 

Miss Hill’s Class 99% 
 

REMINDER  

SEND COFFEE MORNING 

Tuesday, 11th February, 

9.00am-10.00am 
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Year 6 Visit to Houses of Parliament 

Some members of Y6 travelled to London last week, invited to go to The Houses of Parliament by 
Shaun Davis, our local MP for Telford and Wrekin. We were able to go into the Houses of Parliament 

and have a tour around. We were able to see the House of Lords, the House of Commons as well as the 
Robing Room and where the King would be situated when he visits Parliament once per year. After the 

tour, we had a workshop to consolidate our knowledge of parliamentary workings and were able to 
meet with Shaun Davis's representative to ask some questions about what we had learnt.  

The children were impeccably well behaved, and were complimented for their knowledge, range of 
questions, and memory of their learning while they were there.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have signed up for the NSPCC Number Day which is on Friday 7th February.  Children will be asked 

to come  into school representing a number and are asked to make a £1 donation to the charity.  For 

example this could be an item of clothing with a number, a costume, a badge or what ever you can 

come up with.  We will have access to Number Day resources off the NSPCC site as well as other well 

known platforms.  Keep practicing number activities at home and we look forward to seeing the       

children's outfits. 

 


